Sent: Wednesday, 24 April 2024 5:48 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 7
Subject: error in submission

Dear Portfolio Committee 7

I recently noticed an error in our submission to the inquiry: Planning system and the impacts of climate
change on the environment and communities.

Friends of Coila’s submission - number 197 on your list - in addressing (a) (iii) of the TOR, mentions
various threatened flora and fauna species. On the fourth page, we incorrectly refer to the endangered Grey
Falcon as being present in the area. We should have instead included the endangered Pied Oystercatcher.

We apologise for the error.

Kind regards,

Gillian Macnamara

Committee member, Friends of Coila





